

19 July 2017

Department of Communications and the Arts

Via email: powersandimmunities@communications.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

## **Telecommunications Powers and Immunities Consultation**

I wish to advise that at its meeting held on Tuesday 18 July 2017 Council supported the proposed changes to telecommunication carrier powers and immunities as detailed in the consultation paper.

If you have any queries, please contact me on the above number.

Yours singerely

Lyn Townsend

Manager Governance and Community Interaction

